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Crop Year 2012 - Week 7

Weekly Raw Product Report for 
Week 7 ending August 4, 2012

(Millions of pounds)

DIST.

Processed
2012
Est. % of Est.

2011
TotalWk 7 YTD

NW MI 0.00 2.48 2.0 124.0% 92.5

WC MI 0.00 7.78 3.0 259.3% 48.0

SW MI 0.00 1.22 0.5 243.8% 16.8

NY 0.00 2.13 0.5 425.0% 5.8

OR 0.58 1.18 2.5 47.0% 2.6 

PA 0.00 3.15 3.0 104.9% 3.1

UT 6.14 39.61 32.0 123.8% 34.8

WA 5.84 19.20 26.0 73.9% 20.9

WI 0.00 1.62 0.5 323.8% 6.5

Total 12.56 78.36 70.0 111.9% 231

OR continues its harvest.  The cherries have held up quite well throughout.  Harvest
conditions have been very good.

UT also continues with its harvest, but it is on the downward slope of this year’s
production cycle.  We can expect additional reports for Week 8, but production should
taper off quite a bit.  The quality has been holding up quite well.

WA, like UT, just completed its 4  week of harvest.  It, too, appears to be on theth

downward side of production cycle.   WA will need to exceed their production from their
first two weeks of harvest to reach their estimate.


